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Request for Information: Ref NCC-025477-17 
 
 
 
Thank you for your request under the Freedom of Information Act about transporting children in 
taxis 
 
We are now able to provide the following information in response to your enquiry. Please accept 
my apologies that I am outside of the statutory timescale in responding to this request. I realise 
that the response was due yesterday, 21st June. I hope that the delay has not caused you any 
inconvenience. 
 
1) Between 1st January 2015 and 1st January 2017, how many incidents have been 
reported involving school children on taxi journeys.  
We do not log incidents in any format that is reportable, we would also be unsure what 
constituted an incident. 
 
2) In the last financial year, how much was spent by the local authority on transporting 
children in taxis.  
NCC spent approx. £9m transporting children in taxis 
 
I hope that this information is helpful to you. However, if you are unhappy with the way in which 
your request has been handled, please email us at foi@nottscc.gov.uk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


